You're Invited to Our Family Reunion!

Dear Family,

We are excited to announce our upcoming family reunion!
Date: Saturday, July 15, 2023

Time: 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM

Location: Sunshine Park, 123 Family Lane, Anytown, USA

Please bring a dish to share and any family games you'd like to play. It will be a great
opportunity to catch up, reminisce, and enjoy each other's company.

Kindly RSVP by June 30, 2023, to let us know how many will be attending.
We can't wait to see everyone!

With love,
The Smith Family



